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RGF Staffing APEJ believes that all employees are entitled to effective rehabilitation and support in 
the event of an injury or illness. Employee care is our priority and we believe our approach provides 
employees with the best opportunity to achieve a full and sustained recovery. 

RGF makes the following commitments to our employees:

•	 Provide a safe and healthy workplace 
•	 Promote early incident and injury reporting 
•	 Provide an immediate injury response to facilitate access to quality medical care and to coordinate 

an early and safe return to work 
•	 Injury coordination, monitoring and support by qualified injury management coordinators 
•	 Ensure employees are not disadvantaged by promoting a positive approach to injury management 

across the business and encouraging participation in return to work planning 
•	 Go beyond compliance and seek best practice injury management outcomes 
•	 Develop and provide access to procedures that support our injury management program. 
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